
 
 

Information regarding 6th Year Parent Teacher Meetings and Coffee Evening 

              14/11/23 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Please read the following information about the upcoming 6th Year Parents’ Evening event.  

There will be Parent Teacher meetings between 4:15pm and 6:45pm taking place in the main school 

building.  Please ensure you arrive early to ensure you get a chance to speak to as many teachers as 

possible. You can view your child’s timetable on VSware and this will allow you to identify which 

teachers you would like to see. We recommend that you priortise examination subjects.  

To make the most effective use of time in the Parent Teacher meetings, these are the following 

areas for discussion: 

1. What grade your child is currently working at and what their target grade is. 

2. What your child’s areas of strength and development are in each subject. 

3. What strategies your child can use to achieve their target grade.  

All 6th Years will have participated in a workshop on Study Skills which was delivered on Monday by 

external providers, Super Generation. We hope that this will help them with their future studying 

habits and strategies.  

From 7:00pm to 8:00pm, we welcome all parents to a coffee meeting in the Central Area with 

information shared on Progression, including: 

• Apprenticeships 

• PLC courses 

• Colleges/University Applications (CAO Applications) 

• Access Routes (Higher Education Access Route and Disability Education Access Route)  

• SUSI Grants  

• Scholarships  

• Accommodation 

• Any questions you may have. 

We strongly encourage all parents/guardians to attend as the information delivered will be very 

important. Please inform the office if you cannot attend on the evening. We look forward to seeing 

you all in person! 

 

Kind Regards,  

Sinéad Kehoe 

Deputy Principal  



 
 


